





SCB Newsletter - June 10, 2024

"Finals are over, textbooks are shut, time to trade pencils for popsicles!" — Author unknown

SCB Families,

The sun was out today and you could feel it in the hallway. Everyone was in a good mood; we were working on report cards and gearing up for Field Day. We got permits for our summer playground projects this afternoon and Ms. Jaimie and I scheduled all of our Bellarmine helpers for summer camp. I am so excited to think about starting our summer programming and construction



next Monday and what that will mean for our students and families.

When I think about the growth of our students this year, I remain in awe of the teachers and community in which we are blessed with here at SCB. In reviewing our year, everyone in our community took to heart our theme, "Loving God through Serving Others". We donated toys, bake-saled for Maui, gave food (and noodles!) for our food banks and holiday baskets, offered shoes at our liturgy, and supported dog food drives. Blankets and clothes were donated and classes worked on projects that were special to them, including knitting items, making Valentines for our veterans and sending care packages to troops abroad. This generosity in spirit is what makes this school so special and it is among the valuable things that I hope our students remember when they think about their time at St. Charles.

On the academic front, report cards and MAP scores will be sent home this week (PS - 5) and next (for middle school). All of our students made significant academic growth. I want to thank all of our teachers and our resource room who guided our students and augmented where help was needed.

As we move into summer, please join us after school on Friday in Feist Hall to wish Mrs. Sturgeon, Ms. Gonzalez, Mrs. Snyder and Ms. Anne a fond farewell. They have made a significant impact on our school and will be missed.

Thank you for everything and for making this community and school second

to none. I appreciate you all so much.

St. Charles Borromeo, Pray for us.

Beth O'Reilly Principal, SCB

#scbtacoma #scbLovingthroughServingOthers

School Happenings

Upcoming Events:

June:

June 13 - Field Day

June 14 - Last Day of School, End of the Year All

School Mass & Cake Social @ 10:30

June 14 - Report Cards home Preschool - 5th grades

June 17 - Summer Programming begins

June 21 - Middle School Report Cards home



More SCB News and Information

End of the Geav REMINDERS: Have you... • entered volunteer hours on RenWeb? • picked up your students' medication from the nurse's office? • returned sports uniforms? • returned all library and school books?

Quick Notes:

Field Day:

Field Day is coming up THIS Thursday, June 13th! Check out Mr. Malo's website for all the information needed!

SCB Field Day Information

Track and Cheer Uniforms

Please return your uniforms to the main office in a ziplock with your student's name on it this week!

Service Hours

Please remember to enter your service hours into Renweb - we'll be closing it at the end of May. We pull all hours from Renweb to review your annual commitment. Thank you for all you do!

Medication Reminder:

The end of the school year is quickly approaching. If your child keeps medication in the nurse's office, please remember to pick up your child's medication(s) on the last day of school, Wednesday June 14th by 11am. If you are unable to pick up your

child's medication, please speak with the school nurse no later than June 7th to make alternative arrangements. Any medications left in the Health Office AFTER June 14th will be discarded.

School Supply Lists & Summer Homework:

Our 2024-2025 school supply lists and summer homework is now on our website.

2024-2025 School Supply Lists

2024 Summer Homework

Student Accounts:

Please note that if you have any questions about your student's financial account, you can call the main office. Kari McEntee is your point of contact with any questions, kmcentee@stcharlesb.org.

SCB Social:

Please also send us your photos/videos of your child participating in any school related events, extra-curricular activities or on an adventure to scbsocial@stcharlesb.org

SCB Athletics

Fall Sports

Registration is open for fall sports! K-8 Cross Country and Middle School girls volleyball is open for enrollment.

We have an option to have a Co-ed Middle school soccer team, which will practice after school and have 10 after school games. If you are interested please enroll, if we have enough enrollment, we can field a team!



Register now!

Loving God Through Serving Others



June Service Project: Dog Food Drive

For the month of June, we will be helping ASB collect dog food to help support Wet Noses Dry Paws doggie daycare. Wet Noses Dry Paws also helps dogs find foster & adoption families.

Please bring in the dog food and deliver to the white bins in the Main Hallway.

The Honduras Mission Needs Your Help!

The Honduras Mission is collecting new or gently used tennis shoes for their upcoming mission trip in January.

If you have any shoes you would be willing to donate, please bring them to school and deliver them to the white bins in the main hallway.



SCOPE



Need a gift for your Dad or Grad? We've got you covered!

Purchase your Brown Bear Car Wash tickets from June 2nd - June 13th!

Each ticket costs \$12 and SCB keeps \$9.50!

Brown Bear Car Wash Ticket Order Form



Field Day Volunteers Needed!

If you are interested in helping with Field Day next Thursday, June 13th, please see our Sign-Up Genius!

Field Day Volunteer Opportunities



School Supply Bundles for 2024-2025



School Supply Bundles Available <u>Due: June 21,2024</u>

If you are interested in purchasing a school supply bundle for next school year, please visit: www.shopttkits.com

Please use School/Account Number: 59162

Uniform Information 2024-2025 School Year



We will continue to partner with Dennis Uniform for the upcoming school year.



We will continue to partner with Uniforms by Tommy for the upcoming school year.



NEW NEXT YEAR!

We will begin a partnership with Lands'

The code for St. Charles is: The code for St. Charles is: XTC375 STCH02

End School for uniform pieces next year. All items will be available <u>except</u> for our plaid items.

Online catalog should be up this week!

Summer Camp Information

SCB Summer!

We are excited for this year's summer offerings! We will have:

- Academic Camps
- Art Camps
- Bricks for Kids Camps
- Coding Camps
- Dance Camps
- Music & Choir Camp
- Summer Day Camps

For more information, visit our website.



EMBARK ON A SUMMER OF EXPLORATION AND EXCITEMENT @ BELLARMINE!



VOLLEYBALL | BASKETBALL | LACROSSE SOCCER | TENNIS | ROBOTICS | FOOTBALL ACADEMIC READINESS

Bellarmine Summer Camps

This year Bellarmine is offering several summer program opportunities.

They have programs for all different ages and interests!

Bellarmine Summer Programs



Bellarmine Robotics Summer Camps

Session 1: LEGO Robotics (Ages 7-10)
July 29th - August 1st
9am-3pm
LEGO Camp Registration:
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/ENQQH86Z
Session 2: Vex Robotics (Ages 11-14)
August 5th - 8th
VEX Camp Registration:
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/r2U53QBr



Counselor Corner



If you would like your student to spend time with Mrs. Nelson, please fill out the Counseling Request Form

If you are interested in getting a referral through our Care Solace partnership, please contact Mrs. Nelson.



St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School

7112 South 12th Street Tacoma, WA 98465 253-564-5185

Our newsletters are also on our website- check it out!

https://stcharlesb.org/good-news

Subscribe to our e-calendar: https://www.stcharlesb.org/schoolcalendar

Contact Us







<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!